
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Romper & Co — Fingerless glove mittens 

Fingerless gloves with a flap to turn the gloves into 
mittens. The mitten flap has an animal face design with 
glued on eyes. "[Click to add: product identifiers]"  

Dates sold: 2 June 2022 – 9 March 2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory standard for toys for children up to and including 36 months of 
age. 

The eyes may detach from the gloves. 

Hazard: Risk of choking, suffocation, or death to young children if they 
put small or dislodged parts into their mouth. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the product immediately and keep out 
of reach of children. 

2. Consumers should return the product to their place of purchase or 
contact Romper & Co to arrange a refund. 

 

Consumers can contact Romper & Co on: 

hello@romperand.co 

0435 021 583 from 11 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday 

 

 

Purchased from: Lunar Bay Forster, Little Loves & You 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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